REGISTRAR’S ASSOCIATION OF NEW JERSEY
MINUTES OF GENERAL MEETING
November 19, 2024

President Lynn Minetti called the meeting to order at 8:35 am.  The Fall meeting was held at the Tropicana Hotel in Atlantic City.  Ms. Minetti welcomed the registrars to the meeting and led the assembly in the Pledge of Allegiance.
President called the roll of Officers.
President - Lynn Minetti
1st Vice President - Kathy Heath
2nd Vice President - Peggy Riggio
Recording/Corresponding Secretary - Ed Troche
Treasurer - Maryanne Orapello
Ms. Minetti gave an overview of the day’s schedule and the 3 credits that will be received.  There was 390 members in attendance today.  The association has a total of 1075 members, 929 are active and 146 pending.  Mr. Vincent Caffarello, Program Specialist, OVSR was our presenter.
Executive Board Reports:
Treasurer’s Report:  Maryanne Orapello presented the Treasurer’s report for the period of May 1, 2024 – October 31, 2024 with an ending balance of $78,102.41.  Ms. Minetti asked for a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Karen from Glassboro and seconded by Ari from Dover.
Recording Secretary’s Minutes:  Lynn presented the minutes from the May 2, 2024 meeting.  Ms. Minetti asked for a motion to accept the minutes, 1st – Ann Marie from Roselle, 2nd – Marie from Rochelle Park.
Ms. Minetti presented scholarships from the association.
New Business:
Ms. Minetti announced that the Spring Meeting will be held on Thursday, May 1, 2025 Bridgewater Marriott . Also starting in January 2024 each member must have their Dues PAID in full in order to register for any Registrar Association meeting.  There will be NO REFUNDS after cancellation date.  Registration is online ONLY and you CANNOT register anyone but yourself.  There will be no more non- member pricing (unless there are extreme circumstances)..
Agenda, Meeting Minutes and Treasurer’s Report will now be emailed to all paid members in advance of the next meeting.  We will no longer provide copies of these items at the meetings, so print them out and bring them with you for the next meeting.
There being no further business, there was a motion made to adjourn the Business Meeting by 1st - Sarah from Hamilton and a 2nd – Adrian from Gloucester.  Meeting was adjourned at 8:48am.
Respectfully submitted,

Ed Troche
Corresponding/Recording Secretary















